
Request for Clarifications: Question & Answer 

April 16, 2024 |Request for Qualifications – Website Redesign and Update 

SPOKANE REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL 

Spokane, WA 

 

Ques�on: 

 “Looking at the contract, this project is capped at $30k, correct? And it's probably going to be 
mostly focused on WordPress or a similar CMS?” 

Answer: 

The project expenditure cap approved by the SRTC Board of Directors is $30,000, 
however, the scope of services associated with the project is nego�able. As the experts in 
website development, SRTC will seek the selected consultant’s opinion on the appropriate tasks 
and services required for the best website update within the organiza�on’s needs and budget. 
As seen in the evalua�on criteria, SRTC priori�zes the exper�se, past work and skill set of 
poten�al consultants. SRTC recognizes that demonstrated strength in these areas will indicate a 
consultant who can give an expert opinion on the appropriate amount of work to complete for 
this project.  

Addi�onally, in the RFQ SRTC outlined that while the website is currently on WordPress, 
the organiza�on is open to moving it to a different site if the consultant believes it will be a 
beter fit for the organiza�on. As stated above, SRTC is seeking a consultant team to provide 
their expert opinion to inform the decision to con�nue using WordPress or switch to another 
pla�orm. 
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